HOW YOU CAN HELP [your school] 

Band and Orchestra!


· Start spreading the word to your fellow parents

· Go to one of the community dialogues on Saturday November 14th  from 10AM-12PM At George Mason Library, Kings Park Library and Sherwood Regional Library

· PLEASE REGISTER and go to the NEW Community Dialogues on Wednesday December 2nd from 7PM-9PM at Hayfield Secondary School, Herndon High School and Lake Braddock Secondary School

· Go to School Board meetings on November 16th, December 3rd  and if you are not a band/chorus/strings parent – December 17th

· December 3rd – Woodburn Elementary Chorus is planning on performing at the School Board meeting

· Wednesday December 2nd – Fairfax High School from 4:30 – 7PM is the Town Hall meeting with Jack Dale and the School Board chair

· Contact your Board of Supervisors and let them know how you feel about the situation

· Specifically if you are concerned about band and strings – please go to www.faceadvocacy.org and contact Denny Stokes at Denny.Stokes@gmail.com to sign up to be a FACE Booster! All the information about how you can help is on the website!

